
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

   

 

 

 

 

Compost bags are available free of charge at the Town Office. 
Please keep them at a manageable weight and remember no 
rocks, dog waste or garbage! Compost is scheduled to be picked up 
Monday & Wednesdays (if time & weather permits) 
 

Branches should be stacked on the boulevard piled parallel to the 
road in no more than 8-10 foot lengths. The reason we like to have 
them alongside the boulevard is for easy access and removal. 
Removal with the skid steer can damage boulevards so keeping 
them on a harder surface makes it easier for everyone. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

STAR CITY COMMUNITY BBQ  
Tuesday, June 13th, 2023 

5pm – 7pm 
at the  

Main Street Memories Park  
on 4th Street.  

 

Meal will include: Hamburger/hotdog, 
potato salad, beans, & birthday cupcakes  
- limited gluten free options available 
 

A section of the street will be blocked off 
for picnic tables, along with sidewalk 
chalk & bubble play. Everyone Welcome.  
 

 
 

 

Next council meeting is Monday, June 19TH , 2023 
 ~ 4:30pm @ the Town Office ~ 

 

 
 
 

More details to follow in July’s Newsletter, 
on our Facebook page & on the town’s website. 

Please be mindful when having a 
backyard fire and watch the 
weather carefully       (i.e windy, 
dry conditions, etc.)                 
Be considerate of your neighbors 
as smoke from campfires can 
sometimes be a nuisance to 
others. Please keep watch of 
your fire at all times and have a 
way to put out the fire close to 
your firepit (watering hose or 
bucket of water).                                           

Have fun & stay safe. 

SAVE THE DATE!! 
FAMILY FUN DAY ~ AUGUST 12TH, 2023 

 

BYLAW 520-2020 – A BYLAW TO PROVIDE 
FOR THE CONTROL OF ALL-TERRAIN 

VEHICLES WITHIN THE TOWN BOUNDRIES 
 

1. a) The operator is in the act of taking 
the most direct route to or from his point 
of origin within the Town of Star City 
corporate limits to a point outside the 

Town of Star City corporate limits (direct 
in direct out). All-Terrain Vehicles are 
not to be used as a mode of transportation 

within the Town of Star City. 
 

 To view the full bylaw please visit our 
website at www.townofstarcity.com or call 
the town office for more information. 

 

COMMISSIONAIRE VISITS 
The Bylaw Officer/Commissionaire will be randomly 
checking for pet licences & driving around doing yard 
inspections during the monthly visits.  
 

Please make sure your pet’s tags are up to date & you 
are keeping your properties neat & tidy. Thank you. 

 
 METAL PICK UP 

The Town will be collecting metal 
again during the month of June.  
If you have any scrap metal, old 
water heaters, furnaces, fridges,  
deep freezes, lawnmowers, etc. 

that are cluttering up 
 your yard … this is the time to 

get rid of them! If you are 
needing help hauling metal items 

away, we will have a few days 
dedicated during the month of 
June for pick up. Please contact 

the Town Office at 306-863-2282 
for more information. 

 

ATTENTION DOG OWNERS!! 
 

We have had some complaints about dogs 
running at large. Please be advised that 

your animal must be kept on your own 
property. Please keep your pet(s) on a 
leash while out walking. 
 

If you are walking your animal and they 
defecate, you are expected to pick it up 
and dispose of it in a sanitary manner. If 
your animal excretes on your neighbor’s 
property, you can be held responsible for 

removing it. Thank you for being a 
responsible pet owner. 

 

The Town Office is offering dog waste 
bags to encourage pet owners to pick 

up after your pets.  

Come grab a roll today!  

 

http://www.townofstarcity.com/


 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TOWN OFFICE HOURS 
8:00AM - 4:30PM 

CLOSED FOR LUNCH FROM 12:00-12:30 
PH: 306-863-2282 

 

 

Star City School 
SPRING BBQ 

WATCH FOR MORE 
DETAILS ON OUR WEBSITE & FB 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------

The last day of classes are 
            June 28th, 2023 
Have a great summer break! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Father’s Day is 
Sunday, 

 June 18th, 2023 

 
 
 

The Star City Rec Board is now accepting applications for: 
local community group funding requests for Saskatchewan 
Lotteries Community Grant Fund. 
 

If you have any questions please contact Anita Tkachuk @ 
306-863-2282 
 

The Saskatchewan Lotteries Community Grant Program is a 
partnership among Sask Sport Inc., SaskCulture Inc. and the 
Saskatchewan Parks and Recreation Association Inc. and 
assists in the development of sport, culture and recreation 
programs by providing funds to non-profit community 
organizations operated by volunteers. 

 
 

Bike Safety Course 
June 21st, 2023 

@1:30pm 
on Main Street 

*Please bring your bike 
or scooter & a helmet 

 

Everyone Welcome! 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Crystal at 
the Star City Town Office 306-863-2282 

 

 

 

 

 

STAR CITY LIBRARY NEWS: 
Anyone who comes into the Library and checks  

out an item (DVD or book) will have their name entered to win a 
prize. The more times you come in,  

the more chances you will have to win. 
Congratulations to the May winner 

~ Kendra Jung ~ 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

The Library would like to say THANK YOU to everyone who purchased 
ticket’s on the Mother’s Day Draw. Congratulations to the winners: 

Anita Tkachuk (Star City) – winner of the quilt 
Lori Durant (Tisdale) – winner of the jewelry 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------

The Library will also be doing a Nature Bingo throughout 

the summer months. Please visit the Library for more 

information!! Prizes to be won!  

NEW LIBRARY HOURS 
Monday – 5:30pm to 8:30pm 
Tuesday – 1:00pm – 4:30pm 

Wednesday – 9:00am to 12:00pm 
Thursday – 1:00pm to 4:30pm 

Friday - Closed 

STAR CITY COMMUNITY PANTRY 
Every Thursday from 4-5 pm, the Community Pantry is 
open at Star City United Church.  
 

Donations of food for the pantry can be left at the Star 
City Town Office is the church in not open.  
 

If you would like to give a financial donation, please 
send cheque to: Star City United Church Community 
Pantry 
Box 276, Star City, SK S0E 1P0 
Or, contact Penny or Pat Armstrong at 306-863-4135 
 

If more information is needed contact: 
     Lori Pask, phone number: 306-852-9966 
     Penny Armstrong, 306-863-4135 
     Carole Beal McKenzie, 306-863-2999 

Everyone Welcome! 


